
 

 

 Free event—Preparing for Adulthood legislation 

An event for Parent carers of young people with Special Educational Needs or Disability up to the age 

of 25 with a Statements or Education Health Care Plan.                                                       

The identical sessions are being held on:- 

12.00—2pm on 19th June at George Albert Hotel, Evershot, Nr Dorchester DT2 9PW 

 6—8pm on 19th June at George Albert Hotel, Evershot, Nr Dorchester DT2 9PW 

12.00—2pm on 27th June at Merley House, Wimborne BH21 3AA 

6—8pm on 27th June at Merley House, Wimborne BH21 3AA 

These sessions will explain the Preparing for Adulthood legislation which states that young people should be supported to exer-

cise choice and control over their lives using the 4 ‘preparing for adulthood’ outcomes:  

Independent living, Employment, Having friends and relationships, being part of their communities, being as healthy as       

possible   

For information, the DCC policy is that they will only support and fund Post 18 education provision if it is deemed that the 

young person’s special education need means that they need longer in education to achieve their agreed outcomes (as stated in 

their EHCP). 
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Dates for your diary 

 

Tuesday 6th June—School 

Photographer 

Friday 23rd June—Middle / 

Senior Sports Day 

Friday 30th June—Leavers / 

Awards Ceremony 

Tuesday 4th July—Parents’ 

Consultations 

Friday 7th July—Friends 

BBQ 

Friday 21st July—End of 

Term 

 

Our residential programme is virtually completed, 

Post 16 will be visiting Freshwater Activities Cen-

tre in June.  We had successful and enjoyable trips 

to Center Parcs, Rockley Park and Magdalen Farm 

and Post-16 to Chichester. I even got to go on two 

of the Middle School trips to Rockley… a great time 

was had by all. 

Again, for some of the children, it was their first 

time away from home! An experience they’ll always remember. 

I’m sure you’ll join me in giving a huge thank you to all the staff in-

volved, for all their time and hard work in making these happen.  

 

Have a safe and relaxing half term break, I look forward to  seeing 

everybody back on Monday 5th June. 


